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On 8/2/22, Clearcreek Police Department hosted 
National Night Out, an annual nationwide crime and drug 
prevention event involving over 16,000 communities 
from all 50 states, U.S. Territories, Canadian cities, and 
military bases worldwide. Over 1,500 people attended this 
year's National Night Out event at Patricia Allyn Park! We 
enjoyed meeting each and every one of you!
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On 8/7/22, officers were dispatched to an active domestic 
complaint in the area of Lytle Five Points Road and Bunnell 
Hill Road. Officers arrived on scene and made contact 
with the victim. Upon investigating further, officers were 
able to identify the primary aggressor. The suspect was 
arrested and charged with domestic violence.

On 8/7/22, officers were dispatched to the area of North 
State Route 48 and State Route 73 for an intoxicated 
driver. While responding, dispatch advised the vehicle 
crashed in the 2700 block of East State Route 73. The 
driver was transported to the hospital. Upon further 
investigation, OVI charges were filed on the driver.

On 8/8/22, officers investigated a complaint of an assault 
that occurred in the area of Apple Blossom Lane. Contact 
was made with all involved subjects. Upon further 
investigation the incident has been referred to another 
agency to follow up with the family.

On 8/14/22, officers investigated thefts from vehicles 
in the 2900 block of Harlan Road and in the 2500 

block of Jade Point Court. Contact was made with the 
complainants, the suspects are unknown, and the 
investigation is ongoing.

On 8/20/22, officers responded to an active domestic 
complaint in the 2800 block of West State Route 122. 
While on scene, officers made contact with the victim 
and were able to determine the identity of the primary 
aggressor. The suspect was arrested and charged with 
domestic violence.

On 8/21/22, officers responded to a domestic complaint 
at the 3500 block of North State Route 741. Contact was 
made with the complainant and other family members 
on scene. Upon completion of the investigation, officers 
cleared the scene without charges.

On 8/27/22, officers responded to a theft complaint at 
the 7100 block of Red Lion Five Points Road. Contact was 
made with the complainant and the suspect remains 
unidentified at this time. The investigation is ongoing.
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Through the Ohio Peace Officer Training Academy, to 
further satisfy 2022 Continuing Professional Training for 
the State of Ohio, all officers worked on completing:

Critical Thinking in Use of Force Situations

Ethics and Professionalism
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